West Cornforth Primary School
High Street

West Cornforth

Co. Durham

DL17 9HP

Head Teacher: Mrs Jill Hodgson B.Ed (Hons) NPQH
Tel: 01740 654315
Email: westcornforth@durhamlearning.net

7t January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your continued support in these challenging times. | hope this letter finds you and
your family in good health and spirits.

As we are approaching the second week of the new lockdown. | would like to reassure you,
staff are continuing to plan a range of activities across the curriculum for your child to engage
with. We will continue to deliver remote learning sessions using Microsoft Teams and a copy of
the timetable is available on the school website for each class. Invites for the remote learning
sessions have been emailed to pupils individual Microsoft 365 Outlook account and pupil login
details have been emailed by the school office. If you have not received any of these details,
please contact the school office as soon as possible.

Home learning timetables will be available on the school’s website from 3pm on Friday for the
following week. If you would prefer paper copies, a printed home learning pack will be available
to collect from 9 a.m. every Monday morning.

Please share children’s work through ClassDojo or Teams, so we can celebrate their
achievements at home, download topic books and comment on completed work. The videos
that accompany the learning, particularly the maths, help secure understanding and build
knowledge, so please ensure that children can access them and spend time watching them.
We still have a number of free sim cards available in school, if you require any extra data.

As usual, please remember that we hold the happiness and well-being of your child at the
forefront of our minds and should you have queries or concerns about your child, their learning
or if they require any additional resources, then please get in touch.

All teaching and support staff are currently working in school and will try to respond as quickly
as possible. If your query is urgent, | would suggest you contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support during these difficult circumstances and remember, do
not struggle at home; please let us know of any problems accessing videos, following links or
sharing devices.

Best wishes

J.Hodgson
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